
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: November 7, 2022 

FROM: Casey Welborn, Fire Marshal 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action to purchase a Fire Apparatus, Ladder Truck in 
the amount of $1,793,532.00 through an Interlocal Purchasing Agreement with 
HGAC and authorizing the City Manager to execute all necessary documentation. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 The City is purchasing the Fire Apparatus, Ladder Truck on an Interlocal Purchasing Agreement 
with HGAC which provides for procuring purchases in accordance with procedures governing 
competitive bids and competitive proposals. 

 The addition of this type of apparatus will allow the Fire Department to provide an elevated water 
stream for multi-story buildings and provide access to the roofs of structures increasing the safety 
of Firefighters. 

 The specifications for this apparatus will include a bucket allowing for safer rescues. 
 Estimated delivery of the apparatus 400 days. 

 
 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  YES   Amount:  $1,793,532.00  GL Account:  001-24-6130 
 
By signing the Intent to Purchase the City will secure the cost of the apparatus. 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval of this purchase utilizing the Interlocal Purchasing Agreement with HGAC. 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Proposal 
MMP Drawing   


